
It’s All About Opal… 
Edition 10       Week Beginning 22.6.20 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking forward to seeing you 
SOOOOON…As you will have read 
from Ms Storey’s newsletter we would like 
to welcome back Reception children the 
week beginning 22/6/20.  A letter and risk 
assessment will of been sent to you so 
PLEASE read. To be able to plan for this, we 
will need an expression of interest from 
you by 12.00 Tuesday 23rd June to 
guarantee a place in a small ‘bubble’ 
group.  This decision remains firmly with 
families so please READ the information 
sent so you are able to make an informed 
decision.  

 

CLASS ZOOOOOMING NEXT WEEK! 

We are so excited to roll this out and see 
everyone! We will include key worker 
children who are in school at the time – as 
they would love to see their class friends.  I 
will continue the phone calls this week 
(22/6/20) however please note, this virtual 
contact will replace phone calls for the 
following weeks (from 6/7/20). However, if 
you cannot make the zoom session, you can 
request a phone call for your child by 
emailing your class teacher. It is important 
to follow the guidelines so we can make this 
a safe and happy experience for everyone- 
PLEASE SEE ATTACHED BOX  See our 
website for a great social story on having a 
successful video call. Please ask your child 
to think of something they could share that 
they have achieved or enjoyed during 
‘lockdown’. If this is successful, we have 
exciting plans for the weeks ahead so give it 
a go!  For Reception children we will do this 
altogether as a group and be supported by 
you. 

If you do not have access to any IT 
equipment at home, please get in contact 
with Action for Children’s IT equipment 
fund for families by leaving an enquiry on 
the following website page. 
https://www.kernowyoungcarers.org/cont
act-us/ 

 



RWinc  

www.ruthmiskin.com 

DON’T FORGET… some great phonics 
catch up sessions find ‘Read Write Inc’ 
sessions on YouTube (10-15 min), 9.30 am 
Mon-Fri slots.  Set 1, 2 and 3 speed sounds 
and activities including reading red words 
and holding a sentence.   

 

PSHE Back to School Resources 
Resources that may help in a particularly tricky time for children and adults 
    https://en-gb.padlet.com/grahamandre07/backtoschoolpshe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPAL CLASS LEARNING 

This week’s learning comes from the lovely Millie and Asa! 

      Millie measuring her beans 

Look at Asa’s writing!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVERYONE… 

You will love this! 

 

Get your socks out and have a go – see the attached flyer! We 
want lots of photos to post of you all for next week please! 
Your children being able to see each other will make us all 
smile! In the meantime, watch staff members on the website 
demonstrating each activity superbly – can you beat their 
record? All you need is a pair of your finest socks- everyone has 
a pair of socks – but are they Olympic socks?! 

Deadline for photos or videos: Thursday 25th June. 
https://st-day-

carharrack.eschools.co.uk/cms_manage/edit_page/491833 

PLEASE SEE ATTACHED FLYER FOR MOR 
INFORMATION 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


